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2010 VOLKSWAGEN NEW BEETLE AND NEW BEETLE CONVERTIBLE: STILL THE BELOVED BRAND ICON OVER A
DECADE LATER

Herndon, VA, Sep 8, 2011  -  The 2010 Volkswagen New Beetle and New Beetle convertible faithfully
carry on the legacy that started with the original Type 1 morethan 70 years ago. Both the sedan and
convertible models contain the latest German engineering and refinement, and are finished with a fully
modern Volkswagen design that still delivers that recognizable Beetle look and appeal.

The latest versions of the New Beetle are available in a single trim level, and start at $18,540 for
the sedan model, and $26,170 for the convertible.

Comfort, Convenience, Entertainment

No matter the time of year, nor the weather outside, the New Beetle convertible stays stylish while
keeping the inside comfortable and dry with a three-layer cloth top that features a heated glass rear
window. When placed in the up (closed) position, the top helps keep road noise down to a minimum in
the cabin. The top is power-assisted for quick and easy lowering, and tucks away directly behind the
rear seat for a vintage look. The soft-top also includes a semiautomatic power roof and a wind
blocker. As an added convenience in the convertible, a driver-accessible, extra window switch makes
lowering and raising all four side windows simultaneously a simple task.

The seating positions in both the sedan and convertible models are covered in V-Tex, with a choice of
black, cream or white colors to best complement the Media Information

New Beetle’s exterior and the personality of its owner (select color combinations unavailable). Heated
front seats are standard on all models, along with a leather parking brake handle and shift knob, a
telescoping, three-spoke padded steering wheel, the Easy Entry System with the front seats for
improved rear passenger entry, and one-touch up and down automatic windows, with pinch protection, for
both the driver and passenger sides.

The New Beetle models are ready for long rides as well, with a standard 6- speaker premium AM/FM radio
with slot-in CD player, MP3 CD support, and an auxiliary jack for connecting portable media players,
including iPods®. As an added bonus, Sirius® Satellite Radio is also available as standard, and comes
with a complimentary six month subscription.

Engine and Transmission

The 2010 New Beetle and New Beetle convertible are powered by a 2.5- liter inline five-cylinder



gasoline engine that is chock full of German-tuned advancements. The 2.5L produces 150 horsepower
available at 5,000 rpm, and 170 lbs.-ft. of torque come on strong yet smooth at 3,750 rpm. The engine
features an aluminum alloy cross flow head, four valves per cylinder, double overhead camshafts, and
maintenance-free hydraulic lifters to ensure consistent yet undoubtedly efficient performance whenever
called upon. Power is delivered to the front wheels with either an easy-to-shift five-speed manual
transmission with self-adjusting hydraulic clutch, or an optional six-speed automatic transmission
with Tiptronic® that can change gears on its own, or allow the driver to select each gear using the
gear selector. The 2010 New Beetle convertible is only available with the six-speed automatic gearbox,
and achieves an EPA-estimated 20 mpg in city conditions, and 29 mpg on the highway. The New Beetle
equipped with the automatic transmission also reaches the same results. With the manual transmission
in place, the New Beetle is capable of 20 mpg in the city, and 28 mpg on the highway.

Chassis and Suspension

Keeping the New Beetle on track and comfortable through turns and on the straights is an independent
front suspension setup that includes McPherson struts and a front stabilizer bar, working in tandem
with a torsion beam rear axle and a separate rear stabilizer bar. The power-assisted rack and pinion
steering system with a 15.6:1 ratio ensures accuracy and responsiveness at all speeds, and four-wheel
disc brakes easily bring the New Beetle and New Beetle convertible to a halt.

All throughout the chassis are a variety of the latest Volkswagen aids and controls that provide New
Beetle drivers and passengers with the comfort and peace of mind every time to take on most any
driving condition with confidence. All models are standard equipped with the latest three-channel
Anti-lock Braking System (ABS) for superior stopping control, and the advanced Volkswagen Electronic
Stabilization Program (ESP) that adds Anti-Slip Regulation (ASR), traction control, and brake assist
functions. A Tire Pressure Monitoring System (TPMS) also comes standard.

Exterior

The New Beetle convertible is available in Black, Candy White, Gecko Green, Salsa Red, Harvest Moon,
Sunflower Yellow and Tossau Blue. The hardtop’s color range also features both Platinum Gray and
Reflex Silver. Sixteen-inch alloy “Mali”-designed wheels are standard on all 2010 New Beetle models,
with the convertible offering an optional17-inch alloy “Versus”-designed wheels as an equally stylish
option.

Active and Passive Safety

Like all Volkswagens, the New Beetle and New Beetle convertible includes the Prevent and Preserve
Safety System. As standard equipment, the New Beetle and New Beetle convertible includes, but is not
limited to, dual front airbags; dual front head/thorax airbags; emergency locking retractors in all
seating positions; front safety belts with pretensioners and load limiters; and three-point safety
belts in all four seating positions with emergency locking retractors.

The New Beetle convertible also features an Active Rollover Support™ system, which “pops up” two
spring-loaded aluminum posts in 0.25 seconds from behind the rear seat headrests to help protect rear
passengers in the event of a rollover situation.

Both the New Beetle and New Beetle convertible, like all 2010 Volkswagens, include Volkswagen’s
Electronic Stabilization Program (ESP) as standard equipment. This comes ahead of the National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration’s (NHTSA) mandate that by 2010, all vehicles produced will need to
include some form of Electronic Stability Control (ESC). According to NHTSA, having ESC in a vehicle
results in 35 percent fewer single-vehicle crashes and 30 percent fewer single-vehicle fatalities in
passenger cars. Volkswagen’s ESP compares the driver’s intended course with the vehicle’s actual
direction. If a discrepancy is detected, ESP automatically brakes individual front or rear wheels
and/or reduces engine power as needed to help maintain directional control.

Warranty

The 2010 New Beetle and New Beetle convertible models come standard with 24-hour Roadside Assistance
for three years or 36,000 miles (whichever occurs first), plus the following new vehicle warranties:



- Five-year / 60,000 mile (whichever occurs first) Powertrain Limited Warranty
- Three-year / 36,000 mile (whichever occurs first) New Vehicle Limited
Warranty
- 12-year unlimited distance Limited Warranty against corrosion perforation

Additionally, like all 2010 model year Volkswagens, the New Beetle and New Beetle convertible are
included in the no-charge Carefree Maintenance Program. Under this program, all of the cars’ scheduled
maintenance, as described in their maintenance booklets, is covered for the length of the New Vehicle
Warranty – three years or 36,000 miles, whichever occurs first.

About Volkswagen of America, Inc.

Founded in 1955, Volkswagen of America, Inc. is headquartered in Herndon, Virginia. It is a subsidiary
of Volkswagen AG, headquartered in Wolfsburg, Germany. Volkswagen is one of the world’s largest
producers of passenger cars and Europe’s largest automaker. Volkswagen sells the New Beetle, New
Beetle convertible, Golf, GTI, Jetta, Jetta SportWagen, Eos, Passat, Passat wagon, CC, Tiguan, Touareg
and Routan through approximately 600 independent U.S. dealers. All 2010 Volkswagens come standard-
equipped with Electronic Stabilization Program. This is important because the National Highway and
Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) has called ESC the most effective new vehicle safety technology
since the safety belt. Visit Volkswagen of America online at www.vw.com or www.media.vw.com to learn
more.
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Additional information and news from Volkswagen is available at: http://media.vw.com

 


